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Dear EuSEN members,

As we step into 2025, we would like to extend our warmest 
wishes to each of you. May this year bring continued success, 
growth, and fulfilment in your professional and personal lives. 
Your unwavering dedication to the nursing profession inspires 
us all, and we are excited to continue working together to 
impact healthcare positively.

Save the Date! We're thrilled to announce our upcoming 
European nursing conference, which will take place on June 6th 
and 7th at Hasselt University in Hasselt, Belgium. 
This event promises to be an exceptional opportunity for 
networking, professional development, and collaboration. More 
details, including registration information, will be shared soon.

We look forward to seeing you there as we continue to advance 
the nursing profession and improve healthcare outcomes 
together.

Wishing you a successful and rewarding 2025!

Warm regards,  

President and Co-President on behalf of the EuSEN Board

Door Lauwaert - Petra Valk-Zwickl 
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